
alleged demands or liens of the several persons claiming interest
under the gaid indentures, or any or either of them ; also to
assent-to or dissent from the said assignee commencing or pro-
secuting any suit or suits at law or inequ i ty , for the fore-
closure of all or any of the several mortgages, lately part of
the personal estate of the insolvent's father, John Reed, Esq.
deceased, or otherwise compelling: the payment of the principal
and interest due thereon respectively, and for that purpose to
take such proceedings as may be necessaryfto obtain letters of
administration, de bonis non, of the said John Reed, to be
granted to him as such assignee ; also to assent to or dissent
from the said assignee commencing, prosecuting, or defending

any suit or suits at law or in equity, for the recovery,
in, defending or protecting any part of the real or personal
estate of the said insolvent; also to assent to or dissent from
the said assignee selling and disposing, or compromising or
submitting to arbitration, any debts, accounts,-liens, cltcims or
demands due to or from, or set up or connected with, the said;
insolvent, his estate and effects, or affairs ; also to assent to or.
dissent from the said assignee employing some person or agent
in the matters or affairs of the said insolvent, and paying sucli
ajjent a reasonable compensation for his trouble and loss of
time, out of the said insolvent's estate j and on other special
matters.
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